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The Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District (District) Chancellor shall ensure
that District students may be permitted to enroll in variable unit open-entry/open-exit
courses as many times as necessary to enable them to complete the entire curriculum of
the course once.
District students may not repeat variable unit open-entry/open-exit courses unless:

» The course is required for legally mandated training;_or

= The course is a special class for students with disabilities which needs to be
repeated; or

= Repetition of the course is justified by extenuating circumstances: or
» The student wishes to repeat the course to alleviate substandard work.

A student may not enroll in a variable unit open-entry/open exit active participatory
course in physical education, visual arts, or performing arts more than one time.
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